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PUBLICITY FOR APPLICATIONS FOR PERMISSION IN PRINCIPLE
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (PERMISSION IN PRINCIPLE) ORDER 2017

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 5G OF APPLICATION FOR PERMISSION IN PRINCIPLE

Application No: 21/00111/PIP

Proposed development at: Land At Corner Of Fenham Carr Lane/Wyresdale Road, 
Lancaster, , .

I give notice that Miss Claire Parker is applying to Lancaster City Council for permission in 
principle to Permission in principle application for the erection of up to 7 dwellings

Details of this application, along with the plans and supporting documents can be viewed on 
the Council’s Public Access website at www.lancaster.gov.uk/planning. A public terminal is 
also available to view the details Monday-Friday 9am-4.30pm at the following locations:

 Lancaster Town Hall, Dalton Square, Lancaster
 Morecambe Town Hall, Marine Road, Morecambe

If you wish to make representations about this application, you can do so via the Council’s 
Public Access Web Site, by email to dcconsultation@lancaster.gov.uk or in writing to: 
Development Management Team, PO Box 4, Town Hall, Lancaster, LA1 1QR, quoting the 
application number given above.

Representations must be received within 14 days of the date below.  

DATE SITE NOTICE POSTED:
4th February 2021

Mark Cassidy

CHIEF OFFICER - PLANNING AND CLIMATE CHANGE

Scan QR code to view application
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